
From:
To: Planning
Subject: NYM/2022/0408 & NYM/2022/0409
Date: 22 July 2022 19:35:37

Dear Planning

Further to the above references for planning applications at The Station Tavern in
Grosmont, I would like to confirm this was discussed at our recent parish council meeting
and no objections were raised.

Kind regards

Connie

Mrs Connie Wiggins
Clerk to Grosmont Parish Council
Moorgarth
The Mill Green Way
Goathland
Whitby
YO22 5LZ



From:
To: Planning
Subject: NYM/2022/0408 - The Station Tavern, Front Street, Grosmont
Date: 12 July 2022 15:19:45

From: Commercial Regulation (Environmental Health)
 
NYM/2022/0408
Relocation of existing cellar cooling unit to side elevation with new timber
box surround
 
Having reviewed the above planning application I have no objections, in principle,
on environmental health grounds.

 
 
Carol Cunningham
Environmental Health Officer
Commercial Regulation Team
Scarborough Borough Council, Town Hall
St Nicholas Street, Scarborough, YO11 2HG
 

w: www.scarborough.gov.uk
 
 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.scarborough.gov.uk%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cplanning%40northyorkmoors.org.uk%7C074b59c513c04921275408da6411907b%7C9274211af03b4a5ba0e0073114a9db0b%7C1%7C0%7C637932323846375592%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Wf3TPz9Ss6O4doRWT2v0Vs398tcHtlO1KNGLDh8I3pI%3D&reserved=0


From:
To: Planning
Subject: Comments on NYM/2022/0408 - Case Officer Miss Lucy Gibson - Received from Building Conservation at

The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, York, YO62 5BP, 
Date: 05 July 2022 15:28:50

Proposals are inline with our recommendations, no concerns

Comments made by Building Conservation of The Old Vicarage
Bondgate
Helmsley
York
YO62 5BP

Preferred Method of Contact is: Post

Comment Type is Comment
Letter ID: 589606



From:
To: Planning
Subject: NYM/2022/0408 & NYM/2022/0409
Date: 13 June 2022 15:00:43

Dear Planning

Thank you for the above applications, I would like to inform you they have missed our June
meeting but will be discussed at our meeting on the 12th July.

Kind regards

Connie

Mrs Connie Wiggins
Clerk to Grosmont Parish Council
Moorgarth
The Mill Green Way
Goathland
Whitby
YO22 5LZ
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